
 
 

 

 

 

DATE:  December 18, 2020 

 

TO:  Interested Firms 

 

FROM:  Carol Miller, Senior Procurement Specialist 

 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of Quote Request 36341, Water Level Pressure Transducers 

 

 

District staff reviewed the Quote Request and determined that the required Minimum Specifications were not 

complete.   

 

Quote Request 36341 will be cancelled.  A new Quote Request solicitation will be done.   

 

Per item 5B of the Quote Request, “The District also reserves the right to reject any and all quotes when it 

determines, in its sole judgment and discretion that, it is not in its best interest to award the agreement.” 

 


